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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The children are really excited to have Sports Day this year, however 

due to the current situation we sadly cannot have spectators, and we 

thank you for your understanding regarding this. 

 

Please find below the dates for the events.  

Parents are asked to ensure their child has a P.E. kit in school for these 

dates. 
 

Monday 28th June 9.30 am - Both Year 1 Classes 

Monday 28th June 1.15pm – Year 5 and 6 Classes 

 

Tuesday 29th June 9.30 am - Both Year 4 Classes 

Tuesday 29th June 1.15pm - Both Year 3 Classes 

 

Wednesday 30th June 9.30 am – Both Year 2 classes 

Wednesday 30th June 1.15pm – Both Reception Classes 

 

Regards 

 

Mr Beardsworth 

Sports Coordinator 
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